
 

 

March 29th 9:30PM Update 

I hope everyone is doing well, staying safe, and staying healthy. 

At PMI Buffalo, we are constantly monitoring the Coronavirus/COVID-19 
pandemic with the safety and well-being of our volunteers and members in 
mind. During these uncertain times, I want to assure you that PMI Buffalo is 
here to support you. As we adjust to a new norm, we remain laser-focused 
on being a resource for you - our members, certification holders, and key 
stakeholders in our Western New York community. 

 
Continuity of Service  

We have been working to restructure and reimagine our upcoming ​ ​April 
dinner event​ into a fun, interactive virtual event in collaboration with ISM. 
The event is free and I encourage you to ​register today ​! 

PMI Recently developed a ​resource hub​ with online learning opportunities, 
many of them included in your membership.  We have also worked 
collaboratively with the Presidents of other PMI chapters to bring 
additional resources to you.  These are available on our ​website ​.   

Hardship Assistance  

PMI and the Buffalo chapter recognize many in our community have been 
laid off and are struggling to take care of basic needs.  If you need 
assistance with your membership, please contact ​customercare@pmi.org​. 

Your vote counts  
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On April 1st you will receive a ballot to vote on the most recent 
recommended changes to the PMI Buffalo Bylaws.  Please take a moment 
to read through the bylaws.  Your vote matters! 

Summary 

As we did throughout this month, we will continue to update you on our 
approach as information becomes available from the World Health 
Organization, Centers for Disease Control and local authorities.  For more 
information, please reach out to ​president@pmibuffalo.org ​. ​ ​Thank you for 
being an honored member of PMI Buffalo​. 

              ​ ………………………..………. 

 

 
Jeff Manhardt | PMP 
President 
PMI Buffalo Chapter 
president@pmibuffalo.org 
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